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Report of the Present, AUS Council January 11th, 2016
A lot of projects took a bit of a hiatus over break but these are the significant updates: 

· CBRC

· I worked through a bunch of the bylaws over break. I am going to submit the changes to CBRC for approval when it reconvenes and then will submit them for ratification after. 

· SPACE ISSUES:

· The JD Room will be officially out of commission for the duration of the semester. Due to structural construction in Leacock, we lost access to two storage spaces in the basement.  The JD Room has been repurposed to be used as storage until the construction is finished.  As a result, the Essay Center will be moved to the Champagne Room.  This will take a significant toll on some of our operations, as it is one fewer meeting space for committees and associations, however we are thinking of other ways to accommodate certain meetings. 

· Leacock Space Project

· Before break, I had a preliminary meeting with the Administration to secure partial funding for some improvements that were part of the Leacock’s space project, that has been in the works for a couple of years.  There was a spoken agreement about a certain amount of funding, but it needs to be approved by the Dean before we can make a written contract.  After the funding has been secured, we will continue consultation on the project. 
· WYBA

· Secured 1200 in funding from the DADF, which is an increase from prior years. Planning is underway and the event will take place the last week of January. 

· Meetings after the submission of this report! Will update orally or add throughout the week. 
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